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Re: Brooke Weston Open Week 2023 
  
Dear Hazel Leys Academy 
  
We hope you have had a restful Summer Break. 
  
Please could you pass on to your Year 6 Parents / Carers, that if they wish to send their child to 
Brooke Weston, they may wish to attend our forthcoming Open Week 2023. 
  
This event will run from Monday 2nd October to Friday 6th October 2023 and will give parents / 
carers an opportunity to meet the Principal and Senior Leadership Team, as well as tour our 
facilities. In addition, we will also explain the changes to our catchment area and enable parents / 
carers to ask us any questions regarding their child's application. 
  
To book a place during Open Week, parents/carers simply need to follow the attached link to our 
booking form below 
  
Link: https://forms.office.com/e/B67PfDq0b5 
  
  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Jonathan Browne 
Assistant Principal-Raising Standards Lead Years 7&8: LM Careers 
  

 
  
Coomb Road, Corby, Northamptonshire, NN18 8LA 
      Jonathan.Browne@brookeweston.org 
(01536) 396366 
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